
         
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
To promote reading for pleasure and to encourage our pupils to read more 
broadly, we are having a virtual school book fair during half term. You are able 
to spend your World Book Day token during this virtual event. Please hand 
your token into school with your child’s name on the envelope by 7th March.  
 
The book fair is being organised in conjunction with our local Usborne Partner, 
Laura Gandy (Mini Owls Bookshop) and every book purchased will go towards 
brand new FREE books for our school.   The virtual book fair will take place via 
a Facebook event.  Click on the link to be able to take part in the book fair.  
https://fb.me/e/583crX12o 
 
If you are not on Facebook, you can still take a look at the wide range of books 
that Usborne have to offer 
https://usborne.com/gb/partner/Miniowlsbookshop.  However, do not order 
via the website as the school will not benefit from the total of your order.  
Books can be ordered via the facebook event or by emailing Laura Gandy at 
miniowlsbookshop@gmail.com 
 
Usborne will also donate up to 60% of the total book fair sales value raised in 
FREE BOOKS to the school. So, for every £600 of books purchased, we will get 
£360 in FREE Usborne books for our school!   
 
We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share and 
enjoy. 
 
For more information and for tailored book recommendations for your child, 
please contact: Laura Gandy at Mini Owls Bookshop on Facebook or at 
miniowlsbookshop@gmail.com. Please quote Westfields Infant School for free 
delivery.  To see our full range of books please visit: 
https://usborne.com/gb/partner/Miniowlsbookshop  
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